
March 31, 2025 

Sunday, April 6, 2025 

NORWOOD baptist church The Journey 

Tuesday, April 15,                  
at 7:00pm. 

Tuesday, April 8,     

at 6:00pm. 

First Saturday Men’s        

Breakfast will be this Saturday, 

April 5, at 7:00am, in the              

Fellowship Hall.  

   There will be a church work 

day THIS Saturday, April 5,        

at 8:00am. Contact Mark Killion          

@865-809-7661 or Chris Taylor 

@865-661-0693 for more       

details.     



Social Media Addresses: 

norwoodbaptist.church Norwood Baptist Church             norwood_bc 

NBC STAFF &  

CONTACT INFORMATION 
 

      Mike Petty—Elder 
mpetty@nbcknox.org (865) 300-4436 

      Ron Hatcher—Elder 
rhatcher@nbcknox.org (865) 389-1492 

      Kevin Lum—Elder 
klum@nbcknox.org (865) 352-1217 

Mark Meisberger—Elder                                                                               
mmeisberger@nbcknox.org (262) 903-1882 

      Anthony Conner—Worship Leader 
aconner@nbcknox.org (570) 592-4467 

Darla Armstrong—Administrative Assistant 
darmstrong@nbcknox.org (865) 414-7680 

 
Reach ALL Elders at one email address      

elders@nbcknox.org 
 
 
 

NORWOOD CAMPUS 
1725 Wilson Road 

Knoxville, TN  37912 (865) 387-3774 
 

OFFICE HOURS 
Monday—Friday  8:30-4:30pm 

March 30, 2025 

  CONTRIBUTIONS 

Weekly Needs :                                   $4,303 

This Week Giving:              $3,574 

Actual YTD Expenses:                     $49,134 

Actual YTD Giving:                   $56,667 

YTD Difference:                                 $7,533 

  

ATTENDANCE 

Equipping Classes:  53   

Worship Service:             64 

ETC:                 8 

Online:                5 

Our Missionary spotlight for March is 
the Ward family. They are serving in 

Chile.  

REMEMBER: blank notes are available at 
each entrance and if you write them one, 

you can leave it in the basket at the missions 
wall or drop it in the offering plate.  

Sunday, April 6:                          
1st Hour:  Mark Killion            
2nd Hour:  Mark Killion             

& Kevin Goodman 

Donations for the Blessing 

Box are being accepted.  You 

can place items in the blue 

barrel near the coffee      

corner.  


